
Ready, Steady, Go! Class 6 have had a very
exciting week with the highlight being Sports
Day. We really enjoyed taking part in our
running races and our fun run, especially the
egg and spoon part where there were real eggs!
Mr Shakabula was also very entertaining.

we have been exploring part-part-
whole models and tens frame. We
showed there are many different ways
that we can represent a number.

I N  M A T H S . . .
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 we have been talking about our new
classes for September and what we are
looking forward to, such as making new
friends and playing with the playdough and
toys. We discussed what our favourite
memories and things to do at Broadhurst
School have been and have drawn
pictures and written words to show our
most loved activities.

I N  L I T E R A C Y . . .

We are looking forward to lots more learning next week!

This week our role play has been
hairdressers where we have had
great fun washing, drying and curling
our friends' hair. It has also been lots
of fun dressing up in the different
outfits and dresses.

For our topic, we have been
looking at safari animals. We
have played some fun games
and learnt interesting facts
about the different animals.
We have also looked at
camouflage and how the
animals can hide themselves
in their surroundings. In arts
and crafts we made
binoculars which we took to
the garden to see what
animals we could see!


